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“Kneeling We Triumph!” 

October 31, 2019 
 

Dear Friend of Christ Life Ministries, 
 

WOW... 2019 has been a tremendous year! We have had a full schedule with many blessings: 

record crowds for the Men’s and Ladies’ Advances, wonderful Student and Couples’ Advances, 

souls saved, literature distributed to several continents, preached in twelve states, revival 

blessings, multiple Men’s Conferences, a brand new website, increased vigor and energy, etc., 

etc., etc. . 

Lately I have noticed an increase of spiritual interest among young people. We are seeing 

millennials saved and desiring a deep work of God. It is exciting to anticipate a wave of revival 

in the next generation! 

I am really encouraged about future opportunities. Plans are underway to reprint E. M. Bounds 

book called “The Preacher and Prayer” in the Spanish language. We already have contacts to 

place these books in the hands of pastors in Mexico, Cuba and potentially Brazil. Our goal is to 

distribute 500,000 free books to the mission field, and this project will be another step toward 

that milestone. 

Also, we are planning to expand the Prayer Advance ministry to an international audience. An 

African Prayer Advance is scheduled in 2020. We have invitations from the Philippines and 

other countries on the African continent for the future.  

Would you consider partnering with us in these year-end projects to send literature and 

conduct more Prayer Advances overseas? In addition to these, our 2008 tow vehicle needs 

replacing. Since we have down-sized our travel trailer, we need to downsize our truck to a ¾ 

ton vehicle. The needs are great and the opportunities are limitless. Your year-end gift will help 

in advancing God’s kingdom throughout the world.  

Thank you for investing in eternity by funding these projects.  

For REVIVAL, 

 
Harold Vaughan 
 


